SAVE THE DATE BOE V|

Bureau of Ocean Energy

WEdneSday’ June 26 Management
2 PM CT

BOEM is pleased to announce a second webinar presented with NREL to share the
findings of our two year study for renewable energy and economic development
potentialin the Gulf of Mexico. Our webinarwillcovertwo repor’rs fo be published later
this yec:r ; - e e 2
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MATIONAL RENEWABLE ENERGY LABORATORY
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A formal invitation will bé@enﬁﬁﬂbrﬂy prcﬁviding the detailsabout how to
pdarticipate for the webinar.

Questions, please contact Andrea Heckman (andrea.heckman@boem.gowv or 504.734.5798



